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This letter from julian Amery

encloses some correspondence from
Professor John Hutchinson. You
have already been told about

Professor Hutchinson.

Shall we ask for the Foreign
Secretary's advice on how you should
respond to Julian Amery's sugges-

tions?
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Thank you for your letter of 2 July enclosing

Professor Hutchinson's information about Comandant Rene Garcia.
I agree that it would be useful if Comandant Garcia were
to see officials while he is in London. I should be grateful
if you would ask him to gét in touch with Mr. John Sankey,
Head of Central Africa Department in the Foreign and Commonwealth
Office (Telephone 233 4176).
I am sending copies of this letter to the recipients ™

of yours in case Comandant Garcia should contact them.
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In my letter of G/Jﬁ;;j I enclosed a draft letter
for the Prime Minister to send to Mr Julian Amery, suggesting
that Commandant Garcia might give his information about
security at CHGM to the Head of our Central African
Department.

You will wish to know that Garcia called on Sankey
on 9 July and passed on certain information. This has now
been evaluated in the Southern Africa Current Intelligence
Group; the conclusion is that the information is_of doubtful
accuracy, and that the alleged threat to the safety o ose
attending CHGM can be discounted.

If Mr Amery alludes to this matter again, we suggest
that he simply be told that Garcia's information had been
taken into account in considering security arrangements for
those attending GHCM.

(J S Wall)
Private Secretary
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